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	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE

Bp8=2587711







October 16, 2017
RE:
Energy Affordability for Low Income Customers 

Utility Data Request
Docket No. M-2017-2587711

Dear Utility Partners:

The Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission is currently conducting an energy affordability study (Docket No. M-2017-2587711) to evaluate the percentage of income used by low-income Pennsylvanians to pay their electric and/or gas bills, and, to determine what constitutes an affordable energy burden for these customers. Based on this analysis, the Commission will determine future changes, if any, to existing regulations, policies or other assistance-related guidelines. An important part of this analysis includes identifying trends from customer utility data.

  

We have partnered with Pennsylvania State University on the attached survey which requests information regarding Energy Burdens, Customer Assistance Programs and Residential Customer Payment Patterns. We are relying on a robust utility response so that our analysis may be as comprehensive as possible. 

Please note that several questions in the survey ask for information for the past five Universal Service Reporting years.  We are defining this period as 2016, the last full year for which data should be available, plus the prior four years.  Required data can be entered directly into the corresponding spreadsheet files, which have separate tabs for each year (2012-2016). Questions requiring a narrative response can be entered directly into the questionnaire.

If you have any questions regarding the survey, or have additional information or reports you believe would be valuable please contact Dr. Shingler.

Dr. John Shingler, 

Consumer Services Information System (CSIS) Project 

Penn State University

jxs10@psu.edu
814-863-8653

We ask that you complete the data request by November 17, 2017. Thank you for your assistance as we evaluate energy affordability in Pennsylvania and its impact on low-income residents. 
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Sincerely,







Rosemary Chiavetta 

Secretary
